
From: Daniel [dfisher@nationalitylawyers.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 1:37 PM 
To: Annette Hatch <AHatch@DeBary.org> 
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Candidacy 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Annette, 
 
Please accept this email as my official notice of withdrawal of my candidacy for the Debary City Counsel. 
While I entered the race in good faith with the intention of serving my community, due to the 
unexpectedness of Covid, I have been assigned additional tasks by my employer which are monopolizing 
my time to the point of making serving impractical at this point.  
 
I thank you personally for your patience with me during this process and for the great job that you do 
for the city of Debary. I hope that our paths meet again in the future some time.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Daniel Fisher  
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